
 

Dear Sirs/Madams, 
 
we will like to inform you about the Workshop 
 

" The International EPD® System:  
presentation of new requirements and  

improvement of competitive 
opportunities" 

 
for the consultation for the revision of MSR 
based on Requirements developed within the  
Intend Project 

www.intendproject.net 
 
The workshop will be held on 
 

15/12/2006 
  
at 
  

Faculty of Engineering - University of 
Genoa,  

Villa Cambiaso, Via Montallegro 1, Genova - 
Italy.  

  
  

A detailed description of the event can be 
found in the attached brochure.  
 
The aim of this mail is to involve the scientific  
community working in this field in 
participating to the workshop and to the 
thematic discussion.  
 
 
 

Anyone interested are requested to preview and send the following documents correctly 
filled in: 
• The participation form to attached to the brochure; 
• Comments and remarks Form about the attached document 

Overview of the revision work with:“EPD® - an international EPD system for 
environmental product declarations" 

prepared by Sven-Olof Ryding of SEMC (Swedish Environmental Management Council 
- www.environdec.com),in order to provide a preliminary discussion draft about the 
revision of requirements. 
Moreover, using this form, it is possible to propose eventual interventions within the 
scheduled ones for the discussion that will be held in the second half of the workshop. 

 
The participation forms have to be sent by mail to the address 
  

cesisp@dichep.unige.it 
 

or by fax to 
 

+39 10 353.2586 
within Monday 11/12/2006. 
 
This is also the deadline to send by mail the comments and remarks Forms. 
The workshop will be organized and managed by CE.Si.S.P. - Centre for the Development 
of Product Sustainability  
www.dichep.unige.it/cesisp 
 
Best regards 


